Handout 2.6-B

Michele King 06/13/17
From: Gary Hinze <dgbj@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 4:30 PM

To: Board of Directors

Subject: Coyote Creek Project

From Nextdoor:

"...the proposed modification to the project will change the target protection from 1%, or 100-year, level flood event, to
protection from a flood event equivalent to the Presidents’ Day weekend flood (approximately a 20 to 25-year rain event)."

This would reduce the level of protection, since a 20-25 year storm is smaller and more frequent than a 100 year storm.
What is the advantage of that?

Improving the capacity of one section of channel can reduce the risk to immediately upstream sections, but it can increase
the risk to all downstream sections. What is the impact of this project on downstream sections of the drainage?

There is a trade off between risk and cost. Increasing the service area increases the risk.

Gary Hinze





